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Welcome to term 2 
 
Staffing Update 

 Female Wellbeing Leader - welcome back to Lauren Semmens.  Lauren was scheduled to 
commence on 10th June however Olivia Jones finished at the beginning of week 2 and Lauren 
was released to start at the beginning of week 3.  Thanks to Playford International College for the 
early release of Lauren. 

 Jess West is backfilling Alex Hoffmann while she is on Long Service Leave from week 2 to mid-
week 7.  Dillon Cotton is backfilling Jess during this time. 

 Katelyn Baldock commenced as Year 8 Year Level Manager this term replacing Marie Frahm who 
has returned to Pt Augusta. 

 Sarah Wensley has commenced as Inclusive Education Centre Leader backfilling Erin Dayman who 
is on Long Service Leave.  

 Margaret Rishworth will backfill Ann-Marie Ward as Business Manager from 21 June to 14 August 
2024 while she is on Long Service Leave.  Margaret worked at Nuri HS last year as Finance 
Manager. 

 Taryn Butler has joined us in the IEC as an SSO. 
 
Tanya Bowley has taken a leadership opportunity at another school and Rianne Bovenlander, 
Margaret Staude, Shelley Parker and Bianka Laubsch are on leave. 
Contract teachers to backfill these roles have been filled by Jan Dean, Sara Gleeson, Aaron Golding 
Mat Hancock and Michael Slade. 
Many of our teachers have increased their time to also backfill these roles which has required some 
changes to timetables.  We sincerely thank these staff for their flexibility and commitment to our 
school. 
 
Successes 
• Barossa Foundation Awards Evening.  This was held Wednesday May 1st, and it was fantastic to 

see the number of our students who received awards – both current and past.  This organisation 
is so generous to our school community. 
These included: 

• 2023 Youth Council – Charlette Ewbank and Hudson Lange 
• Community Grants – FLC – Basketball court project 
• Kicking Goals Scholarship – Blake Brennand (2023) and Molly Jones (2024) 
• Barossa Bands scholarship – Bethany Lobegeiger 
• Concordis Scholarships 

 Lydia Whenan – Bachelor of Biomedical Engineering/Master of Biomedical Engineering 

 Carina Bruer – Certificate II in Horticulture 

 Jack Herzich – Bachelor of Teaching/Bachelor of Arts 

 Charlie Goodfellow – Cert 2 Resources & Infrastructure Work Preparation 

 Jemma Reilly – Cert IV in Library Studies 

 Kyra Kelly – Cert IV in Youth Work 

 Riley Secomb – Licence to operate forklift 

 Dr Ben Baker Scholarship – Caitlin Rehn  

 Thomas Scholarship 
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From the Principal 
By Gerri Walker 

Coming Events 

 

MAY 
 

24/5 Casual Day 
 10 OEd Day Walk 
 Mt Crawford 
25-26/5 Sorry Day 
27/5 Reconciliation 
 Week Commences 
 Yr 10-12 Mixed 
 Hockey  
 Yr 10-12 Girls  
 Football 
28/5 Canteen Mtg 
 3.30pm 
 Yr 11/12 Boys  
 Football TTG FC 
 Uplift Parent  
 Session 5pm 
29/5 11OEd Aq Camp 
30/5 11OEd Aq Camp 
31/5 11OEd Aq Camp 
 Uplift Full Day 
 
 
 
 

JUNE 
 
 

3/6 Reconciliation 
 Week Ends 
 Yr 7-9 Mixed Hockey 
4/6 Uniform Mtg 1.30pm 
 Building &  Grounds 
 Mtg 3.30pm 
5/6 Uplift Full Day 
6/6 Yr 10 OEd 2 Day 
 Bushwalk  
 Mt Crawford 
7/6 Yr 10 OEd 2 Day 
 Bushwalk  
 Mt Crawford 
10/6 King’s Birthday 
11/6 Pupil Free Day 
 Finance Mtg 3.30pm 
12/6 Uplift Parent Session 
17-21/6 Yr 10 Work  
 Experience 
 Casual Day 
26/6 Yr 11/12 Boys & Girls 
 Soccer @ Nuri 
  

mailto:dl.0788.admin@schools.sa.edu.au
http://www.nurihs.sa.edu.au
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 Tom Richardson – Bachelor of Medical Engineering 

 Amber Perry – Bachelor of Oenology and Viticulture 

 Anika Marston – Bachelor of Psychology (cognitive Neuroscience) 
They also provide us with many Back-to-School vouchers and laptops through the Yalumba Computer Donation 
Program. 
 

 ANZAC Service – Krystal Steinert and Connor Bawden represented our school at the Nuriootpa ANZAC service, 
along with staff Caroline Bey and Ann Hargreaves. 

 Monday Breakfast Club – it is great that we are now open for breakfast 3 mornings per week.  Thanks to the 
SRC members who support this on Monday mornings.  THANKS Trent! 

 Open Day last Wednesday of term 1 - There were a large number of families in attendance to hear about our 
school and do a tour.  Thanks to the SRC students who participated – great to have their voice. 

 Pastoral Care Worker Review (PCW) – it was great to have an opportunity to be part of the review of our PCW 
Vicki.  Having the opportunity to reflect on what Vicki does was rewarding - we appreciate her contribution to 
our school. 

 Parent Teacher Interviews – this evening went very well.  It was fantastic to talk with so many positive parents.   
There was positive feedback. 

 Congratulations to Ella Mickan who has again been appointed Team Manager of the School Sport SA 12 years 
and under Australian Football ‐ Girls team for 2024, which will compete in Geelong from 3 to 10 August 2024. 

 Stage 2 Workplace Practices and Industry Connections Excursion to the Career Expo – Naomi Timms and Anne
-Marie Reichstein took 33 Year 12’s to the expo and in Naomi’s words ‘the students made us proud. They were 
respectful, engaged and most of all, participated in the experiences to benefit their futures by connecting and 
conversing with people who could help them forge forward into their bright futures.  They were so awesome!’ 
Anne-Marie shared that one student was offered an apprenticeship in carpentry, another has an interview for 
a traineeship in Child Care and another has applied for an apprenticeship on Saturday with Komatsu! She 
shared that during the next lesson, the students were really enthusiastic about the information they gained 
from the Career Expo and it prompted many of them to also seriously consider new pathways. 

 Mountain bike team championships - a mother shared with me about the positive opportunity her son had to 
do the mountain bike team championships, something she said he would never had experienced if he was not 
at our school. 

 
New Waste Management Process 
From the beginning of this term, there has been a new waste management process at our school.   
 

School Mental Health Practitioner  
There are currently interviews and reference checks.  If there is a successful applicant, we are hoping they will 
commence in term 3.  The school is guaranteed a 2-year role. 
 

Pupil Free Day Tuesday Week 7 Term 2 
Teachers will engage in 2 separate moderation sessions with Kapunda High School staff until 12 noon.  From 12 
noon – 1pm there will be a faculty session to debrief the learnings from the morning. 
In the afternoon, teachers will further their work on the Australian Curriculum version 9 – for some faculties this 
will include looking at the recently released information about the ‘South Australian’ context of this work. 
Curriculum SSOs will participate in a session facilitated by the Gawler Education Office. 
 

PAC Proposal re Use of Complexity Funding $100,960 
Each year schools are provided with Complexity Funds with PAC proposing how to use them and then seeking 
agreement from staff.  The following proposal was agreed by staff: 

 Mainstream, FLC and IEC:  10 hours per week X SSO for each group $51,963 

 Proposal from Nat Noack re Reading Intervention to support identified students 12 hours per week x SSO for 
Literacy training 

 $1,200 for staff training in Literacy Program $219,85 

 Balance for One Plans $27,012 (about 45 TRT days). 
There is currently a process happening to appoint an SSO to undertake the Reading Intervention work. 
 

Further update re our Site Improvement Plan 
Since the information that was provided to all families about our progress with our Improvement Plan, there has 
been some further work:  

 On Monday of this week, 4 teachers shared how they have gained feedback and the impact it has had on their 
teaching.  This is in preparation for all teachers and curriculum SSOs to survey one class to gain feedback 
before the end of this semester (week 8).  This was a very powerful session as the teachers ranged from very 
experienced to a new teacher.  During our week 6 staff meeting, teachers and curriculum SSOs will have time 
to work collaboratively on preparing their own feedback questions/process. 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT CONTINUED 
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 Positive Behaviours for Learning – teachers and curriculum SSOs will begin this training with staff from the 
Gawler Education Office at staff meetings in weeks 2, 5 and 8 of term 3.  This will provide an opportunity for 
work between these sessions. 

 
 

Governing Council Meeting 
Items discussed and approved at the meeting included: 

 Progress against the Site Improvement Plan – Governing Council finalised how they are spending the Parents 
In Education Grant and asked the school to organise these sessions.  The Council asked that the whole 
progress against the Bullying Prevention work be shared with all parents in a separate communication.  This 
was done on Friday May 18

th
 through DayMap and SMS message and followed up with an email on Monday 

May 20
th

.  Please note that the session for parents ‘Carly Ryan Foundation’ will deliver a parent information 
session open to all years 7-12 families. The parent workshop discusses many of the themes covered in the 
student workshop, but with the intention of empowering parents with the skills and knowledge they need to 
navigate parenting kids in the borderless online world.  The Foundation allows 1.5 hours to share with parents 
the latest research and issues affecting kids online and how they can help make the experience healthy and 
positive. During the session there are practical opportunities to develop skills parents can use to create 
balanced and safer internet use at home and on the move. 

 This workshop has been scheduled for Wednesday July 3rd at 5:30pm.  Further information will follow. 

 Staff Car Park – there continues to be work on this as the state government has informed our department that 
there must be 76 more carparks on our grounds.  Much work is happening about the location of these parks. 

 Governing Council to have a direct email – currently exploring how this will work. 

 Student toilet upgrade -plans are approved to upgrade the toilets in Open Space and Memorial Hall to 
become individual cubicles with exterior doors similar to the new toilets in the Quad area.  The broad timeline 
for this work is: 

 Weeks 2 -7 term 2 will be documentation and final drawings  

 Weeks 8 – 10 to tender  

 Holidays - tenders evaluated and work will hopefully then begin sometime in term 3. 

 

BUS PASSES 

Due to new regulations by the Department of Education, students wishing to have a bus 
pass must apply one week before it is required so that all permissions can be completed.  
Permission is required for students to be dropped off at a bus stop without a parent/carer 
present.  

More information to come. 

 

PHONES OFF AND AWAY 

If you need to get a message to your student/s, please contact 
Student Support: 

Years 7-8  Ext 1  
Years 9-10  Ext 2  
Years 11-12  Ext 3 
 
Alternatively you can send a Daymap Message through the 
Parent Portal  
 

EXEMPTION FROM ATTENDING SCHOOL 
 

Students must attend school regularly. 
Parents or carers can apply for an exemption from school attendance for the following reasons: 
 

 Family travel or holidays 

 Medical or health reasons 

 Home education 

 Full-time employment or 

 Disability or behaviour concerns requiring part time exemption 
from school 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT CONTINUED 

GOVERNING COUNCIL REPORT 

COMMUNICATION PROTOCOLS 
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MATERIAL & SERVICE CHARGES 2024 
Are you time poor with work, family, general life commitments, we are here to help support families as best we 
can. Did you know that you can do Banking direct deposit for Payments of M&S Charges, Invoice payments and 
excursions can be deposited direct to our bank account; 
 

BSB: 105-055 
ACCOUNT NUMBER: 233809740 
FAMILY ID: e.g. LEGG14 (this is on the left hand side of invoice) 
 

Please use the family code when making payments as this helps us to identify who this is applied against and 
include what payment is for. You are able to send a copy of the deposit to: dl.0788.finance@schools.sa.edu.au 
 

INSTALMENT PLANS 
We also offer families the chance to pay off fees via payment instalment plans. 
Please contact the Finance Office for us to support you with this. 
 

SCHOOL CARD ASSISTANCE  
School Card Applications are now overdue. If you think you may be eligible for School Card please complete 
the online application form at the link below ASAP.  
 

http://www.sa.gov.au/education/schoolcard 
 

School Card is available in government schools to: 

 Families with children aged 4 years and over who attend a school full time 

 Independent full time students studying year 10, 11 or 12 

 Adult re-entry students undertaking subjects to complete their SACE. 
 

To qualify, your family's gross income in the 2022/23 financial year must be below the threshold, based on the 
number of dependent children you have in your family. 
 

School Card covers $379 of the Materials & Services Charge. The additional $131 of Material & Services charge 
will be waived if School Card is approved. Families must apply for School Card annually. 
 

Don’t leave these financial matters too late as per the Nuriootpa High School Debt Collection Policy all 
outstanding charges for 2024 will be sent to the Recoveries Unit at the Attorney General Office.  
 

We thank all the families that have already attended to the above payments, these help our students to undertake 
the fundamental elements of their educational programs. 
 

The Finance Team  
dl.0788.finance@schools.sa.edu.au 
085622022 

 

We hope everyone’s holidays were productive and relaxing. 
 

On the last day of Term 1, the Year 11’s created a productive Youth Expo that all years loved and responded well 
to! Multiple food stalls sold out early in the day and all the activities were a massive hit! We are all looking forward 
to the next Youth Expo! Thanks to Mr Lane and Mrs Jones for another fantastic Youth Expo, and another thanks to 
all the other teachers who helped out on the day! 
The recent Term 2 assembly in Week 1 was also a great success with our President, Travis Varcoe and Vice 
President Krystal Steinert as MCs for the event. A great performance was put on by the Percussion Ensemble as 
students were being seated in the stadium and Mrs. Walker went through some important information for our 
students.  
 

As the SRC, we are excited to welcome the Year 7s to the SRC for our weekly meetings. These people nominated 
themselves and were voted into SRC in Week 2, where the rest of the Years 7’s voted for these individuals to join 
SRC. 
 

We’d like to welcome the following 5 Year 7 members to the SRC: 
 

 Lily Judd 

 Phoenix Kennewell 

 Hailee Nitschke 

 Stephanie Semple 

 Lacey White 
 

This term’s first Casual Day will happen in Week 4, where we will be fundraising for Dolly’s Dream, a non-profit 
organisation aiming to support anti-bullying, teen mental health and suicide prevention. More information on 
Dolly’s Dream can be found on their website at Dolly's Dream : Home (dollysdream.org.au).  
There will also be a Week 8 casual day, so keep your eye on our SRC Instagram page (@nurihighsrc) and the 
student bulletins for more updates. 

FINANCE REPORT 

SRC REPORT 

mailto:dl.0788.finance@schools.sa.edu.au
http://www.sa.gov.au/education/schoolcard
mailto:dl.0788.finance@schools.sa.edu.au
https://www.dollysdream.org.au/
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Terms 2 and 3 bring an abundance of School Sport on offer for students. It’s a fantastic opportunity for students 
to represent our school with pride, as well as compete alongside team-mates they may usually contest against on 
weekends. Our (staff and student) coaches and helpers do a fantastic job hosting meetings, trials and trainings all 
in their own time and I would like to take this opportunity to thank them for all their support of School Sport. 
To start the Term our Year 11/12 Netball squad travelled to Salisbury High School to compete against the host 
team and Heritage College. All games were very close, unfortunately we were not able to advance to the 2

nd
 round 

this year. Next up was the 9/10 Boys Football team who travelled to Rostrevor College, they were up against a 
tough 1

st
 round draw against Rostrevor and Adelaide High. The boys were unfortunately out-played against both 

teams, however I’m sure they enjoyed the day out and learnt some things along the way against a discipline and 
competitive opposition. On the same day the Year 7/8 Boys and Girls Basketball teams played at the Rex against a 
host of other schools in a Round Robin competition. The girls were unfortunately eliminated only by percentage, 
despite only losing one of their games. The boys however have booked themselves into the final after playing 
some outstanding team basketball. This final will be played on Wednesday 26

th
 June in Adelaide. 

Still to be played this term is the Year 10-12 Girls Football team on Monday 27
th

 May in Norwood.  The Year 10-12 
Mixed Hockey will also play their first-round match on this same day at Stockwell against Trinity College. The 
following day will see the Year 11/12 Boys Football Squad travel to Tea Tree Gully Football Club to take on Golden 
Grove High and Gleeson College. We wish them all the best of luck in Week 5. Later in the term we have the 7/8 
and 9/10 Netball teams who will compete in Nuriootpa with the date to be confirmed. Our Years 7-9 Mixed 
Hockey team will travel to Trinity College to play their round 1 match and the Years 10-12 Boys and Girls Soccer 
Teams will play at Barossa United Soccer Pitch on the 26

th
 June (Week 9). Senior basketball and junior football 

teams will also begin trialling late in the term with their round 1 matches to be played in Term 3. Students have 
also been invited to represent Nuriootpa High at the Cross-Country Running Champions in Oakbank. We have a 
handful of students who will participate and we wish them the best of luck and look forward to hearing their 
results. 
 
Brad West 
HPE Teacher and Sports Manager 

SPORTS REPORT 

11 –12 Girls Netball 
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SPORTS REPORT CONTINUED 

7-8 Boys Basketball 

7-8 Girls Basketball 
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SPORTS REPORT CONTINUED 
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Mrs Hausler’s year 12 psychology class toured the Z Ward in Glenside as part of our 
finished Psychological Health and Wellbeing unit of work. The Ward was operational 
from 1888-1973 and held criminals who were deemed ‘criminally insane’. Our tour 
guide Gaile was fantastic and the students were able to explore the ward and what life 
would have been like for the those held here. We also learnt about the connections 
between the stigma of mental health at the time in comparison to now, and how that 
has influenced the closing down of the ward. The students were excellent, with both 
our tour guide and a member of another tour commenting on how wonderful and 
respectful they were! A big thank you to Mr Sheridan for driving the bus today.    

 
 
 

 

On Thursday 11
th

 April, senior agriculture students had the opportunity to visit Days Eggs, a world class layer 

chicken and egg grading facility located at Lower Light. Students learned about the history of the company, who 

they supply eggs for, the different types of egg laying production systems, farm size/locations, biosecurity, and 

animal welfare and production technologies that were integrated into the farms. Throughout the tour, we were 

shown through the warehouse and state of the art grading facility that can grade, detect imperfections, discard, 

wash, and pack up to 127,000 eggs per hour! 

Students were also shown a newly built shed, housing 20,000 chickens, and learned about the systems and 

technology used to maintain high production and animal welfare standards.  

Thanks to Jess Spencer from Days Eggs for taking the time out of her busy day to show us this fantastic South 
Australian Business! 
To improve sustainability and promote a circular economy, students have decided to now sell the honey 1kg jars.  

Initial price of $16 per kg, but upon returning a clean honey jar you will receive a $1 discount on your next honey 

purchase! 

YEAR 12 PSYCHOLOGY GLENSIDE WARD Z VISIT 

YEAR 11 AGRICULTURE - DAYS EGGS VISIT 
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The Beekeeping Club at Nuriootpa High School is an extracurricular club focussed 

on teaching various aspects of beekeeping, honey production and basic 

woodworking skills during Terms 1 and 4 each year. 

The School Blue gums have been busy flowering over spring and summer, and the 

school bees have been hard at work producing a surplus of honey.  Beekeeping 

Club students were excited to be able to extract approximately 75kg of honey last 

week, and are now ready to sell it! 

Head into the Finance Office if you are keen for some local raw honey, produced 

right here at Nuriootpa High School. 

To improve sustainability and promote a circular economy, students have decided 
to now sell the honey 1kg jars.  Initial price of $16 per kg, but upon returning a 
clean honey jar you will receive a $1 discount on your next honey purchase!  

 

Barossa Farmers Market 
Livestock Club Fundraiser 

On Saturday 6
th

 April, the Livestock Club ran the 
bacon and egg roll stand at the Barossa Farmers 
Market to fundraise for some supplies and 
equipment for use with the Show teams.  
 

The weather was fantastic, and the market was very 
busy.  The students were thrilled to have a very sell-
out on the day, with over 140 bacon and egg rolls 
being sold to the public! 
 

Thank you to the community for all of your support 
at the Fundraising event. A special thank you to the 
Barossa Farmers Market for the opportunity, Marie 
Waechter for the donation of eggs, and other 
stallholders and businesses for their fantastic 
produce used in the rolls. 
 

Thank you to the parents and students that took 
time out of their weekend to help raise funds for 
the Nuriootpa High School Livestock teams.  

 
 

 
 
 
 

From April 7
th

 to 14th, D'Artagnan Molineux embarked on a trip to Melbourne with the 
South Australian Junior Squash Team, participating in two prestigious Platinum level 
tournaments back-to-back - the 2024 Australian Junior Open and the 2024 Oceania Junior 
Championships.  
 

 D'Artagnan showcased his talent and dedication, facing off against junior players hailing 
from various corners of the globe including Australia, Malaysia, New Zealand, Vanuatu 
and beyond. With a total of 11 matches throughout the week, he demonstrated 
remarkable skill and determination, representing South Australia on an international 
stage.   
 

Each match was a testament to his hard work and passion for the sport. His journey is not 
just about personal achievements, but also about fostering friendships, learning from 
opponents, and embracing the spirit of sportsmanship.   
 

Congratulations D’Artagnan! 

NHS HONEY FOR SALE 

LIVESTOCK CLUB 

STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT 
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(Left to Right: Top: Caylee Robertson, 
Amber Matthews. Bottom: Zinnia 
Wright, Haylee Staunton, Kendra 
Schmidt)   
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nuriootpa High School has entered a Year 9 level debate team into the state-wide Debate SA competition for 
2024. Return debaters Zinnia Wright and Kendra Schmidt have shared their knowledge with the newcomers 
Haylee Staunton, Caylee Robertson and our lone Year 8 Amber Matthews. Though we have further to go, we are 
off to a fantastic start with our win over the opposition during Round One. Competing against St Columba 
College, held at St Columba, our team debated the topic “that ‘influencers’ are detrimental to society” with the 
affirmative position. A huge congratulations to Zinnia for walking away with the overall Best Speaker award for the 
night. We look forward to future successes, with our next topic “that courts should not override the rights of 
parents.”   
 
Emily Woodcock and Samantha Drewett   
 

Year 12 Sailing Camp 
 
In Week 2, our two Year 12 Sports Studies classes completed their 3-day Sailing Camp at Murray lands Aquatic 
Centre-Swanport. Brisk mornings, sunny days and enough wind to learn the skills and knowledge to sail both 420 
Dinghy’s and Catamarans. The students were outstanding by demonstrating respect, perseverance, resilience, 
adaptability and teamwork out on the water, all lifelong attributes to carry into their adult life. Well done all 
involved and thankyou to the instructors and staff on the camp. 
 
Brad West 
HPE Teacher and Sports Manager 

YEAR 12 OUTDOOR EDUCATION REPORT 

NHS DEBATE TEAM 
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 YEAR 12 OUTDOOR EDUCATION CONTINUED 
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MAKE US AN OFFER! 

MakerBot Replicator 5
th

 Generation x 2 
 

Product Description: 
Wi-Fi, USB and Ethernet connectivity ensures a seamless production workflow 

MakerBot Smart Extruder that detects filament absence and automatically pauses your print! 

On-board camera and diagnostics, and assisted build plate levelling 

Print paper-thin layers 

Free and friendly MakerBot Mobile app enables remote monitoring from the on-board camera feed, and the 

ability to receive notifications and alerts from your fifth-generation MakerBot Replicator 3D Printer 

4 ways to connect USB stick, USB cable, Ethernet cable, or WI-FI 

Join the large, supportive MakerBot Thingiverse® 3D design community 

Print, manage, and share your 3D creations simply and seamlessly, with free 

MakerBot software for your PC or Mac 
 

Product Specifications: 
Fused Deposition Modelling 
Camera Resolution 640 x 480 
3.5" Full Colour LCD Display 
100 Micron Layer Resolution 
STL / OBJ / THING File Types 
USB, Ethernet & Wi-Fi 
Window & Mac Supported 
 

Brochure: 

https://www.printerbarn.com.au/site/defaultsite/filesystem/images/pdf/5th-Generation.pdf  
 
 

MakerBot Smart Extruder x 4 
 

PRINT WITH CONFIDENCE AND EASE: 
 

The MakerBot Smart Extruder+ for the MakerBot Replicator+, Replicator Mini+ and their Predecessors. The 
MakerBot Smart Extruder+ is a culmination of product design and 160,000+ hours of rigorous testing that 
delivers dependable, consistent performance with superior results using MakerBot PLA filament. This version of 
the Smart Extruder+ is compatible with the MakerBot Replicator+, Replicator Mini+, and their predecessors. 

 
FEATURES: 
Tested for 160,000+ hours to ensure reliability, superior results and greater print success for a longer period of 
time 
Improved components and an enhanced sensor system ensure simple, reliable 3D printing from start to finish. 
Features enhanced homing, better connectivity, as well as drastically reduced clogging and jams Easy to replace 
or swap so you can minimize downtime and continue printing 
Detects the absence of filament, automatically pauses your print, and sends notifications to MakerBot Print and 
MakerBot Mobile 
 

COMPATIBILITY: 
Model of 3D Printer: 
MakerBot Replicator+ 
MakerBot Replicator Mini+ 
MakerBot Replicator Desktop 3D Printer (5th Gen) 
MakerBot Replicator Mini Compact 3D Printer 
Material: MakerBot Small or Large Spools of PLA Material 
Required Downloads: Firmware 2.2 or higher and MakerBot 
  
PRINTING: 
Print Technology: Fused Deposition Modelling 
Nozzle Diameter: 0.4 mm [0.015 in] 
 

SIZE & WEIGHT: 
Shipping Dimensions: 12.7 L X 6.3 W X 17.7 H cm [5 x 2.5 x 7 in] 

TECH EQUIPMENT SALE 

https://www.printerbarn.com.au/site/defaultsite/filesystem/images/pdf/5th-Generation.pdf
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Industrial Drill Press 
 

Drill Press for sale – Well used but still a very good piece of machinery. Single phase, 240v. Serviced June 2023. 
Height adjustment handle is broken, but easily made useable again.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pressure Washer – Jetwave Industrial Equipment 
 
5 horse power Honda GCX160 
Approximately 15 years old.  In working order 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

For further information contact: Ann-Marie Ward, Business Manager 
 email: annmarie.ward850@schools.sa.edu.au 

   Ph: 85622 022 (Front Office Reception) 
  

Offers close Friday 31 May 3.30 pm 
Offers to be emailed to Ann-Marie Ward, Business Manager, Nuriootpa High School 

annmarie.ward850@schools.sa.edu.au 
 

Successful Purchasers will be required to sign a Department for Education “Acceptance and Disposal” Notice as a 
condition of sale.  Successful Purchasers will be contacted by phone on Tuesday 4 June and will be required to pay 
the amount in full prior to collection of item/s.  All items are required to be collected by Friday 7 June.  If items 
have not been paid for and collected by Friday 7 June, they will then be offered to the second highest bidder. 

TECH EQUIPMENT SALE 

mailto:annmarie.ward850@schools.sa.edu.au
mailto:annmarie.ward850@schools.sa.edu.au
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
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UNIFORM SHOP OPENING TIMES 

                      
             EVERY THURSDAY FROM 
                                           8.30 - 11.00AM 
                                           1.00 -  3.45PM 
                                Located in Student Support 

 
Our full uniform can be viewed by visiting the school website 

 
www.nurihs.sa.edu.au 

 
 

http://www.nurihs.sa.edu.au/curriculum.htm

